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Dear Brothers in Christ, 

Greetings in the name of Jesus. We praise God for the fellowship we share with you and for your faithful 

work to glorify the name of Jesus. May the Lord bless your convention gatherings with hearts full of joy, 

hands eager to work, and a spirit of brotherly unity.  

The Minnesota District will meet in convention June 18-19, 2024 at Martin Luther College in New Ulm. 

We will gather under the theme “Faithful to Our Calling”. Professor Keith Wessel will present a paper 

under that same theme addressing Christian vocation.  

Earlier this year, our 1st Vice President, Pastor Wayne Schoch, accepted a call to Florida. We thank God 

for his faithful service and that he has stayed around long enough to complete our convention planning. 

But we anticipate electing at least one new leader this year.  

We pray that you will continue to stand firm in the Lord, to confess your faith boldly, and to walk in the 

light. 

Yours in Christ, 

 

Pastor Eugene DeVries 

MN District Secretary 


